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June 29, 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: Darrel G. Eisenhut, Director, Division of Licensing, NRR
J. Nelson Grace, Director, Division of QA, Safeguards

and Inspection Programs, Office of Inspection and
Enforcement

FROM: Charles E. Norelius, Director, Division of Reactor
Projects

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F THE BRAIDWOOD STATION - DOCKETS 50-456 and
50-457, UNITS 1 & 2 , BRAIDWOOD CONSTRUCTION ASSESSMENT PROGRAM

On June 22, 1984, Comonwealth Edison Company (CECO) forwarded cepies of
the Braidwood Construction Assessment Program (BCAP) to Region III. CECO
requested that the NRC review and concur in the program described in the
BCAP, and overview the implementation and documentation of the BCAP activities
such that the NRC will be able to reach a conclusion that the results ofthe BCAP effort are reliable.

You are requested to review and coment on the attached BCAP. It is requested
that this review be complete and comments, if any, be provided to Region III
not later than July 13, 1984, so that Region III may respond to the CECO
request.

If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Mr. W. L. Forney
(FTS388-5590) of my staff.,

#4riginal $icr.:d L;, c M , n .g;.f
C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment: Braidwood Constniction
Assessment Program
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DNB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)Nucle ~ar Cicensing Resident Inspector, RIII Braidwood

M. Wallace, Project Manager Resident Inspector, RIII ByronD. Shamblin, Construction Phyllis Dunton, Attorney General'sSuperintendent Office, Environmental Control DivisionJ. F. Gudac, Station Jane Whicher, Esq.
Superintendent

J. G. Xeppler, RIII
8407060055 840629
PDR ADOCK 05000456 h )f pA PDR 3J

=>. .R11 .R1
= "^* '.ho.g. R II. .

.Ra[ttick. . . fi . /;s. .
l.... . ... . .. .. . . . .

re6/r.l.
. ... .. . . . .

"*"> 6/28/6A. ?... ...le]d{8M. . .. .... .. .... .. .

.. . ,
,

.. ...

. . . .. .... . .

_


